
To All Customers Rep No. C20017

March 10, 2021

Fuji Electric FA Components 

& Systems Co., Ltd.

We would like to thank you for your continued patronage of Fuji products.
We are writing to announce the production discontinuation of some of our products.
Details are described below.
Please review the following information and take appropriate actions.
Please also inform all related sections of your company of this discontinuation.

Product name

Series name

Type

Reason for discontinuation To standardize products

Replacement models

Date of discontinuation March 31, 2021

Attachments There are no attachments.

Last order date Last order service will not be provided.

Maintenance parts There are no maintenance parts.

Others

1) The control unit with ammeter can be replaced with the control unit with watt-hour meter
    (type 5E, type 6E).
2) For 100 A and 160 A BX250RAE products, please select BX100HAE or BX160HAE, respectively.
3) There are no replacement products for 48 V AC shunt trip devices, undervoltage trip devices,
    and 48 to 60 V DC motor-operated devices. Please use a product with other voltage specifications.

Auto breakers

Solid-state trip type Auto Breakers BX Series: BX100, BX160, BX250, BX400, BX630

Notification regarding the Production Discontinuation of Some Solid-state trip type
Auto Breakers BX Series (BX100 to BX630) and Accessories

The following products and accessories will be discontinued.
1) Control unit with ammeter (type 5A, type 6A)
2) 100 A and 160 A BX250RAE products
3) 48 V AC shunt trip devices and undervoltage trip devices
    Also corresponds to the separately sold products “BX9F3H0” and “BX9RSH0-A”
4) 48 to 60 V DC motor-operated devices
Note: Also corresponds to the solid-state EX Series earth leakage circuit breakers used as auxiliary
          devices for the products in items 3) and 4)
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